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Shareholder questions 
 

The Company received a small number of questions from shareholders 
following the invitation for questions in this year’s Notice of AGM.  The 
answers to questions received have been addressed, where appropriate, in 
recent public announcements including the 2020 AGM Trading Update and the 
recently published 2020 Annual Report and Accounts. 


